
  

 

Thank you for attending the Project Management College of Scheduling 
Annual Conference at Le Méridien Philadelphia, April 7-10, 2019. 

This year’s conference theme is The Declaration of Interdependence.  Get a 
glimpse as to where the scheduling profession is heading in an increasingly complex 
world where time, cost, quality, safety and risk are all interdependent components 
in determining a project or program’s success.  

This memory stick has been provided to allow you to easily view the papers and 
presentations from the conference. 

 

 
We look forward to hosting you next year at our Fifth Annual Conference at a soon to be 
announced location in the south or southwestern United States. 

Stay tuned to www.pmcos.org for updates on next year’s program and other upcoming 
events!  
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